
 
 
 
 

 
 
Weekly Update – 7th September  

Further and Higher Education Evening Feedback 

We hope that everyone who attended our recent FE/HE Information evening found it helpful.  This was the 

first time we have tried the new format and the feedback on the evening was very positive.  We feel we 

could build on this success and would welcome further feedback to help us deliver a first class event to our 

pupils, parents and carers. 

If you came along to the event, we would really appreciate it if you could find a few minutes to complete 

the survey below.  Positive comments are welcomed as they let us know we are doing the right thing, 

constructive criticism is also appreciated as it lets us know where we haven’t got things quite right. 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/FE_HE_Feedback_2018 

This link will also be available on the school web site if you have any problems opening it. 

Parent Calendar 

The Parent and Carer Calendar for the session has been sent out with this update and can also be found on 

the school website.  

Heritage and Inclusion Project - Duke of Edinburgh Awards Presentation 

Many congratulations to our Heritage and Inclusion girls’ group who collected their Awards at a special 

ceremony in the City Chambers last week. Thanks also go to Khaleda Noon from Action for Children who 

leads this fantastic project which aims to reduce the levels of social isolation felt by young ethnic women in 

Edinburgh. Pictured below are the girls with Khaleda. 

 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/FE_HE_Feedback_2018


School Car Park 

We would like to ask for the support of parents and carers in ensuring that everyone using the school is 

able to do so safely. City of Edinburgh Council policy is that school car parks should not be used for drop off 

and pick up and we ask for your support in this. By keeping pedestrians and vehicles apart, we minimise 

the risk of an accident. Parents and carers are also reminded that only those with blue badges should use 

our disabled parking spaces.  

Parent Council AGM 

A reminder that this takes place on Monday evening at 7pm in the school library. All are welcome. 

 


